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SAVE THE DATE: ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING IS COMING UP FOR ALL WLA MEMBERS 

 

OUR FIRST EVER VIRTUAL AGM 

SATURDAY JULY 17 | From 10 - 11:30am 

You’re invited 
We will hold our Annual General Meeting virtually on Saturday, July 17, 2021.  
We hope that you’ll join us and share your thoughts and concerns. Last year the AGM was cancelled due to the 
pandemic. This year we will meet each other in front of our own screens at home. It might be a challenge, but we 
are happy to try. This meeting is set up for the purpose of receiving valuable information on the work of the 
association, the financial statement for 2020, communications updates, and possibly appointing new board 
members and volunteers for various projects.  
We welcome you all and are looking forward to seeing you online by joining us on  

meet.google.com/izq-atka-bmh  
We will be sending reminders via our Facebook group and publish the announcement on wolfelake.org 

 

If you no longer wish to receive the News Flahses of the Wolfe Lake (Westport) Association, please let us 

know at: com-wolfelake@outlook.com, and we will unsubscribe you. 
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